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Dear Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire, 

 

As a long time conservationist, I strongly oppose SB-1154 and ask for you to vote 

against this bill. This bill would unfairly tax water usage by Oregonians, and prevent 

new wells from being drilled by farmers and Oregonians living in remote areas. This 

is unnecessary and unwanted government overreach. 


